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COMING EVENTS  
 

WEDNESDAY 8th AUGUST - 

MONTHLY MEETING at 2pm  

(Note: Afternoon Meeting) 

No Guest Speaker. Review of 

Winter Show. Please consider 

bringing along some specimens. 

Raffle.  Holding of day or night 

meetings will be discussed, please 

indicate your preference. 

 

FRIDAY  24th AUGUST ï PROPAGATING WORKSHOP  

Robert Clark Horticultural Centre  ï 10am-12noon & 2pm-4pm 

Propagating Australian Native Plants and preparing seeds for planting, etc.  Bring your lunch, 

gloves and secateurs. Bring along any cuttings you would like to have a go at growing. Question 

and Answer Session. Guests and visitors welcome. 

 

WEDNESDAY 12th SEPTEMBER ï MONTHLY MEETING at 2 pm  (Note: Afternoon 

Meeting) Guest Speaker to be advised. 

 

 

                     Australian Plants  Society  

                     Ballarat District  
 

                     Newslette r ð August  201 8 
 
                                                 MONTHLY  MEETINGS ON THE 2 ND WEDNESDAY  
                                                                               at  
                                              ROBERT CLARK HOTICULTURAL CENTRE  
                                              GILLIES STREET ENTRANCE ð GATE 3  or 4  
 
                                              FURTHER DETAILS SEE INFORMATION BOX  

Themeda triandra 

AUSTRALIAN PLANTS 

SOCIETY 

BALLARAT DISTRICT 

Kangaroo Grass 

The Annual General Meeting 
of Australian Plants Society 
Ballarat District will be held on 
Wednesday 8th August 2018, 
following the monthly meeting 
at 2pm, at the Robert Clark 
Horticultural Centre, Gillies 
Street. Presentation of reports 
and election of Office Bearers. 

Grevillea olivacea, the Olive Leaf 
Grevillea, shown at the July monthly 
meeting by John Hastie. Photo: Fon 
Ryan 
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GUEST SPEAKER REPORT: by Warren Hill  

 

Roger Wileman ï Flora of the Wheat Belt of West 

Australia . 

 

Roger gave a great presentation and photo display. He is an 

enthusiast, collector and propagator, with annual visits to WA 

wildflowers for over 50 years. By basing himself in Corrigin, 

he is able to observe, explore and discover in the area, 

including Wave Rock, Lake King, Cocklebiddy, Dragon Rock, 

and other localities. He noted the large untouched masses of 

wildflowers, in some areas growing right up to doorsteps, as 

well as roadsides with a few metres of wildflowers between 

crop and road, bulldozed annually for fire risk, however the 

recovery and regrowth after fire is quick. Amongst his 

observations were the variations of species, habits, sizes, 

colours, aromas and most interestingly the variations within 

the same species in different zones. Accompanied by excellent 

photos, Roger imparted much knowledge and information and 

also indicated which plants would grow in our climate. 

 

The Ballarat Cacti and Succulent Society invite members of APS 
Ballarat to join them on a bus trip to Koroit Succulent and Natives Nursery 
and Crowsfoot Pottery on Saturday 22nd September. The bus leaves the 
Sebastopol Depot of Ballarat Coachlines at 9am. Contact Bill Morrison 
53452995, email cactusbill@westnet.com.au to book and confirm the time and 

cost. We can promise a very good day, Judith Lewis.   
 

Banksia sphaerocarpa var caesia. 
It resembles a fireworks skyrocket. 
Photo supplied by Roger Wileman. 

A view in the Collier Garden. See 
back page. Photo: Fon Ryan 

mailto:cactusbill@westnet.com.au
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SPECIMENS EXHIBITED  at 

JULY MEETING  

from Gloria Salt 

 

John Hastie 

Acacia aphylla, Hakea drupacea, 

 

Westringia óSmokeyô, 

 

Thryptomene saxicola óPayneôs 

Hybridô, 

 

Crowea saligna 

x óSummer 

Starô, 

 

Grevillea 

olivacea 

 

 

AINSLIE WHYTE  photographed this impressive specimen of a óBottle 

Treeô in Bacchus Marsh while on the excursion to the Bacchus Marsh 

Plant Sale and the Melton Botanic Gardens. 

 

A large version of this excellent photograph featured in the June 

newsletter. We asked: can anyone name the species for us? 

 

Ian Lynch and Judith Lewis were quick to name it for us: Brachychiton 

rupestris, The Queensland Bottle Tree. 

 

BALLARAT DISTRICT WINTER FLOWER SHOW SUCCESS ! 

A great number, quality, and 

standard of specimens. Very 

good public interest and 

attendance, 147 on Saturday, 

145 on Sunday. Many thanks 

to all the members who 

brought specimens, helped 

with set up and pack up, and 

gave their time over the 

course of the Show. 
                                            
Note: A burgundy card table was 
left behind after the Show and is 
waiting for its owner to claim it. 

Westringia óSmokeyô shown by John Hastie. This cultivar flowers for 4 
months. Photo: Fon Ryan 

Crowea saligna x  
óSummer Starô 
shown by John 
Hastie.  
Photo: Fon Ryan 

Annual membership renewal time is right  now. 

Please pay using the renewal form that was 

emailed or posted to you 
 

The impressive and much-admired Grevillea section on the display 
table. Photo Fon Ryan 


